#245-22

Carol Moore

From: Susan Albright <susansophia.albright@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2022 6:01 PM

To: Carol Moore

Subject: docket item

[DO NOT OPEN links/attachments unless you are sure the content is safe. ]

Councilors Albright, Crossley, and Leary requesting a discussion of the PACE program (Property Assessed Clean Energy
Program) and its possible adoption by the City Council. This program, available through Mass Development

since 2020, assists and broadens access to financing for non-profit, commercial and multi-family (5 units and above)
buildings to facilitate energy efficiency upgrades but is only accessible by Council adoption.

This would go to the Finance Committee
We should inform Maureen Lemieux ,Ron Menedex, Ann Berwick and Bill Ferguson

Susan Albright, President
Newton City Council
Councilor-at-Large Ward 2






